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Kristen Chapman

From: Joseph Blanchard <jblanchard@llhd.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 11:07 AM
To: Peter Gardner
Cc: Alex Samalot; Elizabeth Burdick; Heather Thompson; Seumas Quinn; 

duartem@grotonutilities.com
Subject: Avery Brook Subdivision Review May 22, 2024
Attachments: Avery Brook Subdivision review 22May24.pdf

Good morning, 
 
See attached subdivision suitability review letter for the proposed 18 lot Subdivision, Avery Brook Homes 
LLC.  
Please note that LLHD does not issue approvals for subdivision or commission reviews but does 
recommend suitability of the proposed lots included in the subdivision.  
 
You may contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Regards,  
 
Joseph Blanchard REHS/RS, MPH 
Sanitarian II 
Main Phone: 860-448-4882 ext. 1316 
Direct: 860-703-3818 
F. 860-448-4885 
jblanchard@llhd.org 
www.llhd.org 
Promoting Healthy Communities 

 
 


